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Our Case Number: ABP-312131-21

Yot' Reference: Irish Water An
Bord
Pleanila

Jacobs Engineering Ireland Limited
2nd Floor, Termini Building
3 Arkle Road
Sandyford
Dublin 18
D18 C9C5

Date: 25 September 2024

Re: Greater Dublin Drainage Project consisting of a new wastewater treatment plant, sludge hub centre,
orbital sewer, outfall pipeline and regional biosolids storage facility
Townlands of Clonshagh, Dubber and Newtown, County Fingal and Dublin City

Dear Sir / Madam,

Following the Board’s letter to you dated the 18tt1 July, 2024 and 25th July, 2024 which enclosed
submissions, it was brought to the Board’s attention that you issued a letter to the Board on the 31 st
July, 2024. Please note that from our records we don’t appear to have received this communication
from you

Please be aware that processing of this case is ongoing.

Please note that if it is considered necessary, the Board may seek further comment from you at a future
date

I hope this clarifies matters.

Yours faithfully,

Senior Executive Officer
Direct Line: 01-8737247
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Appendix

Jacobs Termini,
3 ArkLe Road,

Sandyford,
D18 C9C5,

Dublin,
IreLand

t , . ,allenging today.
Reinventing tomorrow.

T +353 (0)1 269 5666
F +353 1 269 5497

www.jacobs.com

31 July 2024

Ann: Aisling Reilly
Executive Officer
An Bord Pleanala

64 MarLborough St
Rotunda
Dublin 1
DOI V902

ABP Reference: ABP - 312131-2 1

Subject: Greater Dublin Drainage Project consisting of a new wastewater treatment plant, sludge hub
centre, orbital sewer, outfaLL pipeline and regional biosolids storage faciLity.

Dear Ms Reilly,

We acknowledge receipt of your Letter dated 18 July 2024 and the submissions included within. We further
acknowLedge receipt of the additional final 2024 submission received separately on 25 July 2024 (Sabrina
Joyce Kemper submission).

On that basis, we wouLd appreciate your direction with respect to the response to submissions received in
2022 and 2024, at your earliest convenience.

Yours sincerely,

7tdA n„Lawn
Jillian Bolton
Director of Operations

For and on behalf of Jacobs Engineering Ireland Ltd (Agent)

jillian.bolton@jacobs.com
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